Lincoln Public Schools

BALLFIELD ROAD
LINCOLN, MA 01773
781-259-2623 ¢ FAX: 781-259-9246

bereel@lincnet.org

Buckner Creel
Lincoln School Project Manager

September 10, 2021

[Anonymous donor]
Dear XX,

On behalf of the School Committee and the Lincoln Public Schools, please accept
our thanks and gratitude for your recent donation of $10,000, which we received
on August 31,2021. This generous donation will be added to the Lincoln School
Tree Fund gift account to be used to plant trees in support of the ongoing Lincoln
School Revitalization project.

Thank you for thinking of the Lincoln Public Schools and for your support of our
students and their families.

Lincoln Public Schools is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization. No goods or
services were provided in exchange for this contribution.

Sincerely,

Buckner Creel
Lincoln School Project Manager

copy furnished: School Committee (redacted)
Mary Ellen Normen (redacted)



